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Sept 7th 2018

Dear Forces Families
Welcome to the start of a new year. To help support our children straight away, I would like to provide you all with the email address - forceschildren@stbotolphs.co.uk. This email address will allow forces parents and children to communicate with each other when a family member is deployed.
On a Friday, during Camo club, we will check for new emails and the children will have the time to email their parent. They will also be able to send attachments to show you what they have been getting up to. If you wish for your child to email you, please can you send in your email address or email forcechildren@stbotolphs.co.uk . As this email address is for all our forces families, please can you use your child’s name as the subject.

Many thanks
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